New Hampshire

Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Association

A memorial to remember N.H. Law Enforcement Officers who lost their lives in the line of duty

March 19, 2020

Mayor Jim Bouley Concord City Hall 41 Green Street Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Dear Mayor Bouley:

Following CDC guidelines, we regret to inform you that due to the nationwide COVID-19 pandemic, the 2020 New Hampshire Fallen Law Enforcement Officers Memorial Ceremony has been cancelled. We are taking this precaution to limit exposure to you and your family.

We will continue to remember and recognize New Hampshire's Law Enforcement Officers who made the ultimate sacrifice and died in the line of duty while protecting and serving the citizens of the State of New Hampshire.

We also continue to remember the sacrifices of survivors that have been left behind, many of which are still continuing with their healing and grieving process.

If you have any questions, please feel to contact me at 603-271-3128. We look forward to seeing you in 2021.

Sincerely,

Colonel Kevin J. Jordan, President NH Law Enforcement Officers

Memorial Association

Colonel Fevir Joulan

